
2-3 November 2011 - International Delft-FEWS User Days 
(Pre-announcement)
The  of the International Delft-FEWS User Days will be held on the 2nd and 3rd of November 2011 in the Deltares Office in Delft, the 7th edition
Netherlands. This meeting is the yearly opportunity to meet and discuss with the Delft-FEWS User Community, the Deltares / Delft-FEWS Project leaders, 
Support & Maintenance staff, the IT and Development teams. Besides presentations about Operational (Warning/Forecasting) Systems from users all 
around the world, the latest developments within Delft-FEWS will be shown. In break-out sessions detailed discussions and demonstrations will take place. 
Please put a reservation for these dates in your agenda and we will keep you posted about the programme later this year.
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